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Dear Students, 

 

On behalf of IIT(ISM) Dhanbad, I would like to convey my heartiest Congratulations to all of you!  

 

Like you all, we are too excited to welcome you to our Institute, and the orientation program is the first step 

towards it! However, because of the present Covid-19 Pandemic, we would like to meet you for the first time 

through an online platform before the start of your classes. 

 

Online orientation program for you all is scheduled on 03 December, 2021 to make you acquainted with our 

system. 

 

Details of the program is as mentioned below: 

 

Event Timing 

 

Director: Welcome Address  10:05 AM - 10:20 AM 

Dean (Student Welfare): Briefing about Institute 

Scholarships and fee waiver 

10:20 AM - 10:35 AM 

Dean (Academic): Briefing about Courses and Semester 

Patterns, online classes 

10:35 AM - 10:50 AM 

 

Dean (Information Systems) will speak about the detailed information about online classes at 10AM on 

December 04, 2021. 

 

 

• Meeting id will be provided, through email, before the meeting. 

• You will have to join the meeting with your institute email id only. 

• Please maintain discipline during the meeting. Any unwanted disturbance may invite disciplinary action. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Keka Ojha 

Associate Dean (Academic-UG) 


